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Walking Track Rules and Etiquette 

• Open to approved visitors from 6:00 to 8:00 a.m. and also 6:00 p.m. until 9:00 p.m. on weekdays and 

8:00 a.m. until 6:00 p.m. on weekends. Closed on major holidays and “no school" days. 

• Participants must come inside Door 3 at the High School 

• Available to Barnesville Public School residents, property owners and open-enrolled families. 

• Must be 18 years of age and older to use the walking track. 

• Participants are required to complete an online application 

• Every participant must have their own fob 

• The annual cost from July 1 through June 30 is $55 (no proration) and is non-refundable 

• Please carry in your shoes. Street shoes are not allowed on the walking track. 

• Cubbies are provided for belongings. 

• Water and sports drinks must be consumed from containers with a lid. No glass containers are allowed. 

• Participants are required to discard trash and take all personal items with them when they leave. 

• Baby carriages and strollers are not allowed on the walking track. 

• School appropriate attire is required. Shirts must always be worn. 

• Parking is permitted on the south side of the Auditorium. 

• Restroom facilities are available on 1* floor 

• Access to other parts of the building is prohibited 

• Walkers are advised surveillance cameras are in operation on the premises. 

• Any school related activities have priority with respect to the use of the walking track 

• Use of the walking track is at your own risk. 

• Participants agree to accept all guidelines stated above and those subject to change, as necessary. 

• Access may be revoked if guidelines are not adhered to 

• Sign up for a FOB by going to the RevTrak link on this page toward the bottom right.  The Walking Track 
can be found under the Community Education Box. 
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